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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to welcome pupils back to school after what 
we hope was an enjoyable Easter break.  Whilst this is 
the start of the summer term, it doesn't yet feel like that, 
with the rainfall restricting use of the sports fields at 
break and lunch time still.  Hopefully this will change in 
the near future if we get some sustained better weather! 

For all pupils, this term brings significant events in the 
remaining 13 school weeks of the academic year.   

For year 11 pupils there are now 18 school days until the 
start of the summer exam series. Every moment in school 
counts, supported by a thorough revision schedule at 
home, so pupils must be taking every opportunity to talk 
with their teachers if they are unsure about aspects of 
the work they have covered.   

For year 9 pupils, today is the deadline to submit their 
subject preferences for their year 10/11   option          
subjects.  Mr Bird, Assistant Headteacher will then collate 
these to see if we can grant as many first-choice           
preferences as possible.  However, you will appreciate 
that it is not possible to accommodate everyone's first 
choice preferences, so follow up conversations will take 
place where pupils may need to consider different       
subjects. 

Earlier this week, year 9 pupils were engaged in activities 
provided by the Army Outreach Team who visited school 
on Wednesday. Alongside informing pupils about         
opportunities within The Army, pupils enjoyed activities 
aimed to develop personal skills and qualities such as 
teamwork, communications and self-confidence. I would 
like to thank Ms Chapman, Careers Coordinator for    
making arrangements for the day and ensuring it ran 
smoothly. 

Finally, please look out for a separate letter with a link to 
the parent/carer survey that we hope you will             
complete.   

 

Best wishes for a good weekend 

 

John Parr 

Headteacher 

Next week will be  
Week A 

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was on Trust Parliament &         
Attendance. Please do ask your child about the topic 
and get them to explain to you what was discussed. 

Student Trust Parliament 

Following our Student Parliament day, student         

representative's from schools within our trust chose 2 

charity's to support. The chosen National Charity 

would be ‘Papyrus’ the Charity working to prevent 

young suicide and the local charity ‘Birmingham       

Children’s Hospital’. All schools will be helping to raise 

money through bake sales and casual clothes days. 

Further to this students also decided to create a Go 

Fund Me page with the intention of reaching as many 

students and families as possible. Please find the link 

below if you would like to donate. 

If you would like to read our Trust newsletter to find 

out more, please click here. 

Go Fund Me  

Crowdfunding to Support the charities, Birmingham        

Children's Hospital & Papyrus-Prevention of Young Suicide'. 

on JustGiving  

Thank you 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/TrustEd%20Talk%20March%202024.pdf
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/trusted-schools?utm_term=y5EYwjgqg
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/trusted-schools?utm_term=y5EYwjgqg
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/trusted-schools?utm_term=y5EYwjgqg


Links 
 

Year 7 Poetry Knowledge Organiser 

Year 7 Poetry Reading list 

Links 

Year 8 'Animal Farm' Knowledge Organiser 

'Animal Farm' Reading List 

Links 

Year 9 Poetry Reading List 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Summer%201%20Poetry%20Knowledge%20Organiser%20Trad.pdf
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Summer%20Poetry%20%20-%20Student%20Reading%20List.pdf
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Animal%20Farm%20-%20Knowledge%20Organiser.pdf
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Summer%20Animal%20Farm%20-%20Teacher%20and%20Student%20Reading%20List.pdf
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Summer%20Poetry%20-%20Reading%20List.pdf


Links 

'An Inspector Calls' Knowledge Organiser 

Links 

Y11 REVISION FOLDER- LANGUAGE AND                  
LITERATURE 
(student link) 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/English%20Literature%20Year%2011%20Term%201b%20An%20Inspector%20Calls%20The%20Modern%20Play.pdf
https://telfordeducation.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/TAWE310/Shared%20Documents/Student%20Resources/English/Y11%20CONDENSED%20REVISION%20FOLDER-%20LANGUAGE%20AND%20LITERATURE?csf=1&web=1&e=iWoatp
https://telfordeducation.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/TAWE310/Shared%20Documents/Student%20Resources/English/Y11%20CONDENSED%20REVISION%20FOLDER-%20LANGUAGE%20AND%20LITERATURE?csf=1&web=1&e=iWoatp


Water Bottles 

 

Students are asking reception quite             
frequently for cups to get a drink. Please can 
we remind students to bring in a water bottle 

from home which can be topped up before 
school, at break and lunch times from ‘Bob’ 

our freshly filtered water machine. 

Thank you 

Please can students collect lunch   

passes for their PE lunch time clubs 

from the PE office at the start of the 

week. Students can then show this 

pass to enter the queue on first       

calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot 

take part in PE should always bring a 

note and their PE kit to take part in 

other roles. 

Sporting News 

Summer Term 1 

PE Timetable 

can be found 

HERE 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/Term%203A%202024.pdf




Lost Property 

If your child/ren have lost any items of 
clothing, please ask them to check lost 

property in W1. 

 

Please can we also ask parents and      
children to check at home whether they 
have the correct labelled PE kits as a few 

have gone missing in recent weeks. 

Thank you 
 



Music News 




